










 Manager Report November 20th, 2020 

 

 

Water 

 

The water plant distributed 1.2 Million Gallons to town in October. 

 

Staff recently took training on the new Oregon OSHA COVID-19 rules. 

Employers with more than 10 employees are required to comply with various requirements 

by early December. Although there are only 3 people who work in the office regularly, we 

have implemented or will begin implementing, the physical safety requirements to prevent 

the spread of infection; specifically related to physical distancing, mask wearing, sanitation, 

and ventilation. 

 

Bob McEwan Construction will be relocating the fire hydrant in the Anvil Rock right of way 

(further down East Shingle Mill Lane) for the property owner who will be developing the 

road access at Anvil Rock/East Shingle Mill Ln.  

 

Special Districts Insurance Services (SDIS) had a site visit here to do an appraisal of the 

Water District’s building structures. The new information will be updated on the Insurance 

Site when completed. 

 

MONTHLY LOG : ARCH CAPE WATER & SANITARY DISTRICTS

October 2020

Total Hours 348.00 0 167.00 181.00

Percentage Split 48% 52%0 0

Total Accounts 637 293 344

Percentage Split 46% 54%  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


